Lyris Broadcast Administrators http://pelican.admin.ccny.cuny.edu/wm/eml/read.html?sessioni...

1of2

Lyris Broadcast Administrators

Date: Fri, 01 Aug 2014 04:59:00 -0400
From: "The Office of Government & Community Affairs" <No-Reply @ccny.cuny.edu>
Subject: Join the CCNY Team for the Percy Sutton Harlem 5K Run and NYC Walk

To: Lyris Broadcast Administrators <lyrisadmin@ccny.cuny.edu>

The City College
of New York

To the City College Community:

The City College of New York in support of the Greater Harlem Chamber of Commerce
and the New York Road Runners would like to invite all students, faculty, and staff to
join us for the Annual Percy Sutton Harlem 5K Run and the NYC Walk to Salute the

50" Anniversary of the Civil Rights Act on Saturday, August 23, 2014 at St. Nicholas
Park located at St. Nicholas Avenue and West 135th Street at 8:30 am.

All City College students, faculty, and staff who are interested in participating in the
walk or run must sign up using the link below. Registration is free for all those who
wish to sign up as part of the City College Team.

Registration closes at 5:00 pm on Tuesday, August 12t
http://goo.gl/Pcg2qw

The Percy Sutton Harlem 5K run will begin promptly at 8:30 am with the Walk
immediately following at 10:00 am.

View the 5K Run’s Course http://goo.gl/zYCpHr
View the NYC Walk’s Course  http://goo.gl/p6LF5k

Once you have signed up, you will receive an email from the New York Road Runners
[NYRR] inviting you to participate under the City College Team for the Run or the Walk.
The NYRR email will contain your invitation code for complimentary entry and the link
to finalize your registration. Please note that this email will have a deadline date by
which you MUST complete the registration process. You must add the particular event,
Run or the Walk, to your cart to checkout. At the end of the process your balance will
be $ 0.00.

8/4/14 3:03 PM



Lyris Broadcast Administrators http://pelican.admin.ccny.cuny.edu/wm/eml/read.html?sessioni...

We look forward to another exciting event and thank you in advance for your support.

If you have any questions, please contact the Office of Government and Community
Affairs at (212) 650-6400.
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